
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Working Case to ) 
Consider Mechanisms to Encourage  )  Case No. EW-2016-0041 
Infrastructure Efficiency  ) 
 

RESPONSE OF KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY AND 
KCP&L GREATER MISSOURI OPERATIONS COMPANY 

TO STAFF REQUEST 
 

COME NOW Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”) and KCP&L Greater 

Missouri Operations Company (“GMO”) (collectively, “KCP&L/GMO”) and hereby submits 

their Response to the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) Staff’s (“Staff”) 

November 18, 2015 Request for Party Submissions. 

1. On November 13, 2015, interested parties gathered to discuss pertinent issues 

related to Case File No. EW-2016-0041.  As a result of that discussion Staff requested that the 

participating investor owned electric utilities provide the following: 

a. Not later than November 20, 2015, please identify any highly confidential 

materials provided in response to Data Requests filed in this case.  Staff will make 

all non-confidential responses available in EFIS. 

2. KCP&L/GMO have reviewed their responses to data requests and responded to 

Staff – see attached email. 

Respectfully submitted 
 

/s/ Robert J. Hack    
Robert J. Hack, MBN 36496 
Phone: (816) 556-2791 
E-mail: rob.hack@kcpl.com 
Roger W. Steiner, MBN 39586 
Phone: (816) 556-2314 
E-mail: roger.steiner@kcpl.com 
Kansas City Power & Light Company 
1200 Main – 16th Floor 
Kansas City, Missouri 64105 
Fax: (816) 556-2787 
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James M. Fischer, MBN 27543 
Phone : (573) 636-6758 ext. 1 
E-mail : jfischerpc@aol.com 
Fischer & Dority, P.C. 
101 Madison—Suite 400 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
Fax : (573) 636-0383 

 
Attorneys for Kansas City Power & Light Company 
and KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company 

 
Dated:  November 20, 2015 
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From: Hack Rob  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 8:14 AM 
To: Williams, Hampton 
Subject: EW-2016-0041 - KCP&L/GMO DR response #29 

Hampton, 
         We don’t consider the data provided in our response to DR # 29 to be HC, so posting somewhere available 

publicly is not a problem.  I don’t believe we have provided any other information in this docket to this point. 
  Let me know if you have questions. 

 Thx   ‐Rob 

Rob Hack 
816/556‐2791 (O) 
816/260‐5174 (C)  

** The information contained in this message may be privileged and/or confidential and protected from disclosure.  If the reader of this message is 
not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this  in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying to the message and deleting the material from any computer.**


